
June 29, 1933

Dr. I. Rabinovich,
Montreal General Hospital 
Montreal.

My dear Dr. Rabinovich,

Let zee acknowledge with many 

thanks the reprints of your address on "Alcohol1*, to 

which I had seen references in the pares» at the time 

it was delivered, I have just read it with much interest.

I hope all goes well with you.

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal


